PRESS RELEASE
The Embassy of Greece in New Delhi wishes to bring to the knowledge of all those Indian friends who are interested in traveling to Greece for their vacations or for business that a temporary problem that had occurred regarding the processing of the Schengen Visa applications in its Consular Office, has been entirely resolved. Consequently, it should be known that all applications are processed and answered timely and rapidly, i.e. in a period of less than 15 working days. Therefore the Embassy of Greece in New Delhi invites everyone wishing to visit Greece for holidays or business to apply for his/her Schengen Visa.
